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10th July 2020

Dear [Children’s Names] 

For the last few months, I have not been able to come to see you at home like I would usually do, because of coronavirus. 

I have missed you! [insert sentence about how  virtual contact has been with the child to personalise].

I will be able to come and see you again very soon, but things will need to be a bit different so that we can all do our best to keep the virus away. All of these things are to stop the spread of coronavirus germs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will come and see you every two weeks. I might see you at home, or in another place like a park or another building. We will decide this depending on what your family wants to do. 

On the ‘in between’ week, we will speak on the phone or video.

You will notice some new things when I visit:
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I will wear a face mask.




[image: ][image: ][image: ]We will imagine that there is a 
1 metre bubble around each person in your family, and I will make sure not to come into anyone else’s bubble

You can help by imagining a bubble around me, and making sure you don’t pop it by coming too close! If we can, we will stay 2 metres apart.

If you are not sure how far 1 metre or 2 metres  is, I will show you.
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I will wash my hands before I come to see you, and clean anything that I touch before I go 
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I will only bring things to do or play with that I can clean easily afterwards.
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I will only come to see you if I am feeling well and everyone in your family is feeling well 






I will ask you if you feel ok about me coming to see you and doing these new things. It might feel a bit strange at first, but we will get used to it together!

Looking forward to seeing you soon,

[Family Worker’s Name], Family Early Help
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